
 

 

 
May 19, 2023 
 
 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001  
Scrip Code: 532531 
  

The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E) Mumbai - 400 051  
Scrip code: STAR 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub:  Strides Puducherry facility receives Establishment Inspection Report (EIR) from 

USFDA confirming the reclassification of the site from Official Action Indicated 
(OAI) to Voluntary Action Indicated (VAI) 

 
We would like to update you that Strides Pharma Science Limited (Strides or Company) has 
received an Establishment Inspection Report (EIR) from the U.S. Food and Drug Administration 
(USFDA) for its Puducherry manufacturing facility (Facility), stating the inspection conducted 
between February 20-24, 2023 has been closed. The USFDA has classified the facility from 
Official Action Indicated (OAI) to Voluntary Action Indicated (VAI).  
 
The USFDA had classified Strides Puducherry facility as OAI in May 2019 followed by issuing a 
warning letter to this site in July 2019.  
 
Strides Puducherry facility caters to the U.S., other regulated markets, and institutional businesses 
and produces finished dosage formulation products across multiple dosage formats. Consequent 
to this reclassification by the USFDA, the filed ANDAs from this facility will now start receiving 
approvals.  
 
The Company remains committed to the highest standards of compliance and will continue to 
focus on manufacturing high-quality pharmaceutical products for the Global markets.  
 
We request that you take the above on record.  
 
Thanks & Regards, 
For Strides Pharma Science Limited  
 
 
 
 
Manjula Ramamurthy 
Company Secretary 
ICSI Membership No. A30515 
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